
Spring is definitely here!  With that said and weather permitting you will begin to see some project 

activity in the Village. 

South Shore: Please be advised a ditching project on South Shore drive will begin this week (April 9-12).  

Expect detours and or delays.   

Water Wheel Park pre- con meeting is scheduled for April 12th.  We anticipate construction starting 

soon after. 

 

The DPW also has posted the following for the next few weeks: 

 

Hydrant Flushing and Water System Chlorination 
April 19th thru April 27th 
  

Curbside pickup of bulk yard waste (1 week only) 
April 29th thru morning of May 3rd 
    


